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The Boyne City Athletic Program recently received donations in remembrance of
long time Boyne City coach, Tim Hardy who recently passed. $125.00 has been
received from:

e Tom Nagurka
e Kathy Nadler
e Ron Lahner

We are greatly appreciative of Coach Hardy’s lasting impact in our school
community and athletic program and his family continues to be in our thoughts and
prayers.

We recommend that the Board of Education accept this donation.

Thank you,

Matt Windle

Boyne City Public Schools
Athletic Director - HS/MS

Office: 231-439-8164

Email: mwindle@boyne.k12.mi.us



